

FORESTS DEPARTMENT,

PERTH. 13th August, 1932.

The Registrar,
The University of Adelaide,
ADELAIDE.

Dear Sir.

I have to acknowledge receipt of your circular letter dated the 25th ultimo, with which was enclosed a list of members and students of the University of Adelaide who served during the War.

It is noted that my own name is included as follows:- Kessell, S.L., B.Sc. This is possibly correct if it is desired to set out the degree held when serving, otherwise it would appear that M.Sc. should be substituted for B.Sc.

The same point occurs with reference to the list of students under the Faculty of Science.

It is noted that Shedley, A.C. and Stoate, T.N. are listed as under graduates, although both of them subsequently returned to the University and completed their B.Sc. degree.

The asterisk denoting wounded should also be placed opposite the name of T. N. Stoate.

Yours faithfully,

A. L. Kesull